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Covering Letter

Dear Editor
 
I trust that you are well.  I would like to submit a copy of our paper entitled: Shifting perceptions of black students in a South African university residence for consideration for publication in South African Journal of Higher Education.
 
Attached please find a copy of the paper, abstract and author details.
 
Thank you for the time and effort taken to expedite the review process.  Much appreciated.
 
All the best,
Saloshna
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